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-----Original Message-----
From: Olga Zatsepina [mailto:olga@rach-c.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2006 12:59 PM
To: 'Olga Zatsepina'
Subject: Symposium "Dialog of Russia and China in Today's World", March 25, 2006
Dear Friends,
 
The Russian American Cultural Heritage Center invites you to the coming Symposium organized on the initiative of Lehman College, CUNY : 
 
 “Dialogue on Russia and China Today”.
 
RACH-C is co-sponsoring the event with the College’s Division of Education and the Office of the Provost.
 
The main speaker at the Symposium is the Ambassador of the Russian Federation to the UN, Andrey Denisov.
 
Among the Plenary speakers are: Vice-Rector, Diplomatic Academy, Dr. Evgeny Bazhanov, and
 Dr. Alexey Maslov, Visiting Professor from People’s Friendship University (Russia) at SUNY (Fredonia).
 
We hope you will attend what promises to be a very interesting and informative event.
 
The Symposium is open to the public but we need to know how many quests will be coming on the invitation of RACH-C’s so that we can send your formal invitation that admits you to the event. 
Please, RSVP – to our email address, including name, address and telephone contact, by March 10, 2006. (Please indicate the names of any guests who will come with you.)
 
We would like those of you who represent Colleges and other organizations to post this information as well.
 
 
 
 
Thank you very much,
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Olga Zatsepina, PhD, President,  RACH-C      
"The Russian American Cultural Heritage Center"
 www.rach-c.org      212-567-5834
 

 

 

 

 
